
 

 
WANTED – ROOM PARENTS 

This job offers short hours but big rewards!! 
 
 

Please consider becoming a Room Parent for your teacher, 
__________________________________________, for the 
2016-17 school year. We need at least one volunteer from  
each classroom to make sure special parties/events are 
possible.  If you are interested, please leave your contact 
information (name, phone & email info) on this sheet. 
Interested but still have questions? Please contact Barb Conboy 
(rconboy1@yahoo.com).  

 
NAME   PHONE #  EMAIL 
 
___________ ___________ ________________ 
 
___________ ___________ ________________ 
 
___________ ___________ ________________ 
 
*Typical duties include a holiday party and auction project. Assistance is 
provided and you are encouraged to involve other VIRTUS trained 
parents as needed. VIRTUS training is available to anyone interested in 
volunteering and the meetings are held at various locations throughout 
the Diocese throughout the year. 
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